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Meeting was held with Turkish businessmen at International Investors Association office. They
are interested in construction business in Batumi. Investors got acquainted with tendencies of
business development, taxation and investment environment. The head of delegation Mehmet
Ardanuchi declared that investment environment existed in Adjara region is very
impressionable. Businessmen already started to bargain and in nearest future will implement
investment for the project.
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